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In these past three days I felt that there was a very open and lively discussion between the scholars, 

lotsawas, translators, as well as Kyabje Rinpoches. I think the result is that we have to see in the long 

run and particularly like those individuals who are very much involved in this project. I would like to 

remind them that in this kind of very big project, one should have patience. If we can, we also need to 

prolong our life in this project in order to complete it.  

As envisioned by the two Rinpoches, Dzongsar Khyentse Rinpoche and Tulku Chokyi Nyima 

Rinpoche, as well as all of the translators, scholars who are involved in this project, my sincere hope and 

prayer is that, since the project that has been taken is for the longevity, preservation and dissemination 

of the scriptural as well as the realization teachings of the Lord Buddha which is beneficial for all sentient 

beings, it is the responsibility of all of us who have heard the Mahāyāna teachings. The purpose of 

Mahāyāna is to benefit others, so keeping this in mind, I sincerely hope and pray: Please make all 

possible efforts to make this project a success.  

From my side, I will also render all my possible support in this regard. I also request all to 

participate and to contribute in whatever way possible, in order to make this dream come true. 

 

 


